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Health & Wellbeing Board Meeting: 6 September 2023 
               

UPDATE FROM THE LOCALITY BOARD 
 

Report of the Deputy Place Based Lead, Greater Manchester Integrated Care 
 

1. INTRODUCTION AND PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
This report is the regular update provided to the Health and Wellbeing Board on the work 
undertaken by One Health and Care Board system leaders to improve health and 
wellbeing and reduce inequalities in Stockport.  
 
The report provides an overview of the work since the last update received by the 
Health and Wellbeing Board in June 2023. 
 
2. CONCLUSIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
2.1 The Health and Wellbeing Board are asked to: 
 
Note and make comments on the progress made by the locality arrangements. 

 
BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
There are none 
 

Anyone wishing to inspect the above background papers or requiring further information 
should contact Philippa Johnson by email:  philippa.johnson1@nhs.net or Geraldine 
Gerrard by email: geraldine.gerrard@stockport.gov.uk  
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